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April 6, 1999 

Mr. Carl J. Wenz 
2335 Sanders Road 
Northbrook, Illinois 60062 

Re: Docket No. 981589-WU: Application for approval of transfer of a portion of the facilities 
operated under Certificate No. 40-W in Orange County from Utilities, Inc. of Florida to the 
City of Maitland. 

Dear Mr. Wenz: 

Thank you for your February 16, 1999, response to my deficiency letter of December 24, 
I have enclosed 1998. 

instructions for preparing your responses to the following deficiencies. 
We have found that your responses for two issues were incorrect. 

Pursuant to Rule 25-30.030(5)(a), F.A.C., the utility is to provide a description of the 
remaining territory using township, range, and section references. The information provided did not 
include proper territory descriptions including distances from point to point. 

Pursuant to Rule 25-30.030(5)(b), F.A.C., the utility is to provide one copy of the official 
county tax assessment map, or other map, showing township, range, and section with a scale such 
as 1"=200' or 1"=400', with the remaining territory plotted thereon by use of metes and bounds or 
quarter sections, and with a defined reference point of beginning. 

In reviewing your February 16, 1999, letter it is apparent that 40 service Lines and meters 
in the Oakland Shores system are being sold to the City of Maitland. Please explain why these 
are being transferred. 

c 
Please provide one copy of the map, and the original and five copies of the remaining 66 5 

requested information no later than May 4, 1999, with Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director, DivisioT ": g 
of Records and Repomng, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. If yoE: E '=. 
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Mr. Carl J. Wenz 
Page 2 
April 6 ,  1999 

have questions regarding the territory description and map, please call Richard Redemann at 
(850) 413-6999. Please caU Stephanie Chpp at (850) 413-6697 if you have any other questions. 

Sincerely, 

Yohn D. Williams 
Chief, Policy Development 

and Industry Structure 

JDWlSC 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Messer, Clapp, Redemann) 
Division of Legal Services (McRae) 
Division of Records and Reporting 


